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•	 Congratulations to Jane Badham who was awarded 
the 2008 ADSA/Flora Award for making a meaningful 
contribution towardsa ADSA and the Profession of 
Dietetics over the past 5 years.

•	 Thank you to Edelweiss Wentzel-Viljoen, Gerda Gericke 
and Jane Badham for capturing the 21 year ADSA 
history in book form.  This lovely book was handed out 
to all ADSA members at our 21st birthday celebration 
held at the Nutrition Congress in Pretoria earlier this 
year.  If any ADSA members have not received a copy 
of this book, please contact the secretariat.

•	 ADSA membership for 2009 is currently due.
Membership forms have been mailed to all members, 
but can also be accessed via our website on www.
adsa.org.za.

The ADSA Executive would like to take this opportunity to 
wish all our members a Merry Christmas.  We trust that 
you will have a good rest and enjoy the time with your 
families.

ADSA NEWS SNIPPETS
•   21st birthday party

Rene welcoming guests at the 21st birthday party

Edelweiss Wentzel-Viljoen sharing some memories 
from the founding days of ADSA 21 years ago

Kellogg lucky draw prize winners




